
COVID-19 South Plank Branch Update 
 
The health and safety of Hudson Heritage members and employees is of the utmost 
importance. We wanted to inform you that on March 26, 2020 an employee located at our 
South Plank Branch on 211 South Plank Road Newburgh, NY reported experiencing some 
cold/flu like symptoms. Once the employee confirmed these signs which are also similar to 
COVID-19 (coronavirus) symptoms, they were instructed to seek medical guidance. Near the 
end of the day on Friday, April 3 we were notified this employee tested positive for COVID-19 
(coronavirus). 
 
During the time this employee showed symptoms, this branch lobby was already closed to the 
public. As of this time we have not received information of any other COVID-19 illnesses related 
to this case. 
 
The branch is scheduled to be professionally cleaned through a deep clean process as per CDC 
guidelines by a designated cleaning firm. Due to this process, we have temporarily closed the 
South Plank Branch in Newburgh, NY until the cleaning is complete. An update notice will be 
provided once the branch is ready to re-open for drive-through services. 
 
We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause and we appreciate your understanding of 
the measures the Credit Union is taking for health and safety reasons. 
 
Stay Safe. 
 


